
Botley Neighbourhood Plan Committee (BNPC) 

Report to Botley Parish Council (BPC) meeting 14 January 2020 

 

Meeting of the BNPC, 18 December 2019 

 

• 4 Councillors and 3 voting non-Councillors were present 

• The Committee were saddened by the news that Cllr Ron Clark had decided to resign from 

the Committee and in his absence the Chairman thanked him for all his work 

• The Committee are still keen to have two further non-Councillors join the BNPC 

• A 59th Community Aspiration was agreed, this being to create a Heritage Trail to complement 

the existing Cobbett and Strawberry Trails and to link with the Botley Museum when this was 

developed 

• The Committee was keen for a date to be arranged with the Leader of EBC to discuss our 

concerns over the apparent lack of public consultation regarding the New Homes Bonus 

Scheme 

• The next meeting of the BNPC will be on 15 January 2020 

 

Progress since the BNPC meeting 

• The first public meeting was held on 07 January 2020, when 23 residents shared their views 

on the draft Vision & Objectives.  The second meeting will be on 13 January. 

 

Working Papers for the Council to consider prior to public access  

• Surveys Paper (on NP web page in Evidence Base) 

• Surveys Paper Appendix 1 (on NP web page in Evidence Base) 

• Surveys Paper Appendix 2 (on NP web page in Evidence Base) 

• Surveys Paper Appendix 3 (on NP web page in Evidence Base) 

• Surveys Paper Appendix 4 (on NP web page in Evidence Base) 

• Surveys Paper Appendix 5 (on NP web page in Evidence Base) 

• Surveys Paper Appendix 6 (on NP web page in Evidence Base) 

• Surveys Paper Appendix 7 (on NP web page in Evidence Base) 

• Transport WP npc v4 2020 (circulated electronically) 

 

Revisions to a previously agreed Paper (on NP web page in Evidence Base, full details on NP 

web page in NP Change List 2020-01-14) 

• Infrastructure Paper - paragraphs 7.6b to 7.6d, relating to HCC vehicle registration scheme 
for Household Waste Recycling Centres 

• Locality - new section 7 on local history & Heritage trails and the Botley Museum, with 
renumbering of sections thereafter 

 
 
David Weeden 
Chair BNPC 
09/01/2020 


